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20 February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

I'am very pleased to let you know that the Governors have appointed Ms Louise Drew as our
new Headteacher. Though we were already confident in Ms Drew’s skills and abilities, the
thorough recruitment process also revealed her commitment to the school and her passion

for making our children both happy and successful.

Ms Drew will formally take up the post in September 2017 and will continue in her current role
as Head of School, supporting Ms Chin until that time. This will allow for a thorough

handover and ensure that the transition takes place as smoothly as possible,

I am sure that you will join me in thanking Ms Drew for the huge contribution she has already

made to the school and congratulating her on becoming our new Headteacher.

Yours sincerely,

A Gt

Jo Carter

Chair of Governors.
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